
 

 Ref.:                Date: 26.9.2024 

 NOTICE 

All students are hereby instructed to inform their parents/guardian that a Parents Teacher Meeting and 

Awareness programme on Prevention of Coronary Heart Disease will be organised for them on 30.9.2024.  

Students are also instructed to show the letter below to them and help their parents/guardian to submit 

the Google form for attending the programme.  Google link for registration:   

https://forms.gle/saSNzZw7Nyf7SvkE7 

PARENTS TEACHER MEETING AND PROGRAMME ON PREVENTION OF CORONARY HEART DISEASE 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for selecting Sammilani Mahavidyalaya for undergraduate study of your wards. We are always 

eager to offer the best education and related service for our youths. In order to do that we earnestly solicit 

your valuable feedback. Accordingly, we have arranged for a parent teacher meeting. You are requested to 

visit our college on 30.9.2024 attend a meeting with our respective departmental teachers at 12.00 noon. 

In addition, we are organising an awareness programme on ‘Prevention of Coronary Heart Disease’. We 

know that worldwide every 12th person is suffering from different types of heart diseases. In rural India, up 

to 7.4% and in urban India up to 13.2% of the populations are suffering from different types of heart 

ailments. One of the main reasons for the high rate of prevalence of heart disease is lack of proper 

awareness.  At Sammilani Mahavidyalaya we are organising an awareness programme on ‘Prevention of 

Coronary Heart Diseases’ in association with Peerless Hospital, Kolkata for the parents/guardians of our 

students only.  Dr. Ashok Bandyopadhyay (MS, MCH-Cardio Thoracic Surgery) will discuss the topic. I would 

like to invite you to attend the awareness programme on the day of parent teachers meeting at 2 pm in 

Vidyasagar Hall. 

Thanking you all           

With warm regards 

(Dr. Chandan K. Jana, Principal) 
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